
 

April 29, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Lütfü Mert Ceylan, 

On behalf of the National Aeronautics and Space Administration and NASA’s 
Vulnerability Disclosure Policy (VDP).  We’d like to recognize your efforts as an 
independent security researcher, both in identifying the vulnerability you 
submitted and for following NASA’s VDP policy and guidelines in responsibly 
reporting this to us.   

The ability to detect and report on security vulnerabilities is a valuable skill in the 
information security industry. Your reporting has facilitated NASA’s awareness of 
otherwise unknown vulnerabilities and helped us protect the integrity and 
availability of NASA information.  

Please accept this letter as a token of our appreciation for your efforts in 
detecting this vulnerability, and better enabling NASA to continue its advances in 
science, technology, aeronautics, and space exploration to enhance knowledge, 
education, innovation, economic vitality, and stewardship of the Earth. We are all 
in this together as a security community and your participation and expertise is 
commended.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Mike Witt 
Senior Agency Information Security Officer SAISO 
NASA Office of Chief Information Officer OCIO 
NASA Vulnerability Disclosure Policy VDP 
 


